
We are currently looking to recruit candidates for our ‘Access to Apprenticeships’ 
programmes to start in September 2018.  

The programmes provide young people with practical engineering skills and 
experience whilst working towards nationally recognised qualifications in 
disciplines such as electrical, mechanical, civils, welding and machining.

The open evening is being held at our Furness Skills Centre in Ulverston and is for 
potential learners and their parents/guardians to:

•	Find out about the schemes we have on offer and what they include
•	Speak to our instructors who deliver the programme
•	Take a tour of the training centre including our engineering workshop
•	Learn about the opportunities you will be provided with throughout 

the course
•	Meet current access learners who have just secured apprenticeships 

and have benefitted from this programme.

Access to Apprenticeships 
Open Evening - Gen2, Ulverston
Wednesday 18th July from 16:30 - 17:30

To attend email:
booksouth@gen2.ac.uk 

The access to apprenticeship 
programmes are perfect if 
you have not secured an 

apprenticeship but it is your
 goal to become an 

engineer in the future.

“

“

BOOK NOW!

Event Location:
Gen2 Furness Skills Centre, Lightburn Trading Estate, 
Ulverston, Cumbria, LA12 7NE


